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I have received and carefully read the Toxics Cleanup Program publication 23-09-195 relating to
the Texaco 211544 Cleanup Site. While I thank you for the information you shared, I have to say
that despite holding a Ph.D., the language in this -1-newsletter-1- is so obscure that it's hard to
understand what the proposed plan of action actually is and how it impacts residents of the
neighborhood. What does it mean to -1-release restrictions on the Property related to Texaco
211544-1-? What kinds of restrictions exist, limiting the use of the property in what way? I suspect
that the ultimate goal is to make this property available for development, is that so? If you go
through the trouble of putting together this publication, I would suggest that you work with an
editor who can relate the information in such a way that your audience (ordinary residents of the
Greenwood neighborhood) are enabled to understand. Thanks!


